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Subject Re: Wisconsin Right to Life v. FEC

To: Ron B. Katwan, Assistant General Counsel:

The Supreme Court ruling is a travesty and contrary to campaign finance regulations. In these 
polarized times, certain issues have become identified with Republicans and certain issues with 
Democrats. No ”reasonable” person in Wisconsin thought the Right to Life ads were promoting a 
Democratic candidate. At the minimum, the FEC must require full disclosure, as described in 
Alternative 1. 

Sincerely,
SB Hornik
24 Bell St.
Bellport, NY 11713
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